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TO: GENERAL GEORGE BROWN, CSAF,  WASHDC 

FROM: AMBASSADOR HELMS, TEHRAN 

PLEASE FORWARD FOLLOWING MESSAGE T O  GENERAL JOHN VOGT 

DEAR JOHN: 

IT WAS GREAT NEWS TO LEARN OF YOUR ASSIGNMENT AS CINCUSAFE, 

ONCE YOU HAVE MATTERS I N  HAND I N  EUROPE AND THE WEATHER IS 

A L I T T L E  COOLER, I HOPE YOU WILL FOLLOW THE P R E C E D E N ~ J ~ P  . 1  

YOUR I L L U S T R I O U S  PREDECESSORS AND V I S I T  IRAN. THE I I A F  HAS ,4-, 1 .  I 

A VERY IMPRESSIVE PROGRAM. LOOKING FORWARD T O  WELCOMING YOU 

HERE,  WARM REGARDS, DICK. 
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